Marguerite Lockard CNODO - ET

From: Marguerite Lockard 2
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2007 3:55 PM O R‘ G ! NAiw

To: Pete Lester; 'John_Butler@fpl.com'
Cc: Lisa Bennett; Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena; 'Kory_Dubin@fpl.com’; 'Mashinda_Kazadi@fpl.com'
Subject: FW: Confidential documents from DKT 050001

Per this e-mail, 1 will return confidential Document No.
11228-05 to FPL.

Confidential No. 11199-05 is to be declassified on 6/22/07 and
placed in the public docket file unless a request for extension
of confidential classification is received from FPL.

thanks,
Marguerite.

————— Original Message—-—----

From: Ann Cole CMP

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2007 3:48 PM -

To: Margquerite Lockard COoM

Cc: Kimberley Pena CTR

Subject: FW: Confidential documents from DKT 050001 ZCR

Please see attached information. Thank you. oL
OoPC

————— Original Message—--—--- RCA

From: Lisa Bennett

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2007 1:28 PM SCR

To: 'John Butler@fpl.com' SGA

Cc: Pete Lester; Ann Cole SEC

Subject: FW: Confidential documents from DKT 050001

OTH /_7@1%;@%{{

As you can see from staff's email, we wish to retain document
no. 11199-05 but may release Document No. 11228-05.

John,

Lisa C. Bennett

Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL

850-413-6230

————— Original Message-—-—--—
From: Pete Lester DOOUMY ST WMEER D

1 TLT756 JWMI3S

FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK
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e



« o *

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2007 12:40 PM
To: Lisa Bennett
Subject: RE: Confidential documents from DKT 050001

I have reviewed this. Staff would like to retain document no.
11199~05 since it relates to hedging. Document no. 11228-05
may be returned. Both documents are in the Clerk’'s office.
Let me know if you need anything.

————— Original Message—~-—-

From: Lisa Bennett

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 5:12 PM

To: Pete Lester

Subject: FW: Confidential documents from DKT 050001

Do you know the status of the documents John Butler is
referring to?

Lisa C. Bennett

Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL

850~-413-6230

————— Original Message———---

From: John Butler@fpl.com [mailto:John Butler@fpl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 4:10 PM

To: Lisa Bennett

Cc: Kory Dubin@fpl.com; Mashinda Kazadi@fpl.com
Subject: Confidential documents from DKT 050001

Lisa, there are two sets of FPL confidential documents for
which the current confidential designation will expire on June
22: Late-Filed Deposition Exhibit Nos. 1 and 2 of FPL witness
Gerard Yupp (Document No.

11199-05), and Hearing Exhibit 91, which was made part of the
record of the hearing held in Docket No. 050001-EI on November
7-9, 2005 (Document No.

11228-05). Our records don't show them as returned by the
Commission, but we can't identify them on Staff's May 2, 2007
confidential document reporting memo as either being retained
or returned. Would you please check and let me know what your
records show as the status of those documents? It would be
great not to have to file extension requests, but we'll need to
do so soon 1if they're required. Thanks! John Butler
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